
PE & Sport Funding for Stuart Road Primary School 2016/2017 

 

In the academic year 2016-2017, Stuart Road Primary School has received 

£8858. 

 

The money received is being used to pay for the following: 

 Annual subscription to the Plymouth Schools Sports Partnership (PSSP)- 

which has allowed access to participation in local competitive events city-

wide but primarily within the Stoke Damerel Academic Council such as 

Y1/2 and Y3/4 Mixed Football, Brickfields Athletics Tournament, 

Multiskills Festivals for KS1 and Bikeability. 

 

 Specialist sports coaching for high quality PE sessions, whilst also 

providing PE CPD for teaching staff. 

 

 Supply costs for participation of inter-school sporting events. 


